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◆ HHS on July 25 finalized its repeal of rules on Good Guidance Practices (GGP) and fairness in enforcement.[1] In
a nutshell, the GGP and enforcement regulations, which were published in the waning days of the Trump
administration, required HHS to put “significant” guidance through notice and comment rulemaking and limited

the use of subregulatory guidance in administrative enforcement actions.[2]  
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